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TO:  Livingston County Board of Commissioners 
 
FROM: Chris Folts, Director of Facility Services  
 
DATE: December 29, 2021 
 
RE: General Easement Agreement Grant to City of Howell 
 
 
The City of Howell is requesting an easement for the purpose of constructing a public 
restroom on Livingston County property. 
 
The property is located at the corner of Clinton St. and Court St. in the City of Howell, 
Tax No.17-36-300-016, the area of property is approximately 1,400 square feet.  
 
The proposed project will be a benefit to all Livingston County residents visiting the 
downtown area. The City of Howell will be responsible for all construction cost 
associated with the project as well as ongoing maintenance to the facility. 
 
If you have any question regarding this project, please contact me. 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


